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Senate Passes House Bill 536

Concord, NH - Senator Lang released the following statement on House
Bill 536, which aims to enhance the oversight of chartered public schools
through the establishment of a joint legislative oversight committee.

"HB536, with the proposed amendment, offers a vital opportunity to establish a robust
framework for monitoring and enhancing the performance of chartered public schools,"
Senator Lang stated. 

"By implementing a joint legislative oversight committee, we can better evaluate the
academic achievements, financial management, and overall operations of these
schools, ultimately providing our students with the highest quality education they
deserve."
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